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December 18, 2012, at 10:15 a.m.

 

 
Dear Providence Class Members, 

 

We learned that St. John intends to cut approximately 50 outsourced employees out of the 

settlement unless they had at least 10 years of service and retired. We raised this issue with 
Judge Biernat, and as a result, he decided to adjourn the approval hearing from this 
afternoon to January 18, 2013 at 8:30 a.m. so that he can further consider this issue.  

 
We have also received approximately 10 individual objections concerning other issues. 

Although we will do our best to explain these objections to Judge Biernat, if you are one of 
these people, you should attend the hearing on January 18, 2013 to make sure your 

objections are heard. 
 
If Judge Biernat does not approve the settlement, trial will start on January 23, 2013.  

 
We will continue to keep you informed through postings on our website 

(www.sterlingattorneys.com) as the events unfold.  
 

Very truly yours, 
 

STERLING ATTORNEYS AT LAW, P.C. 

Raymond J. Sterling 
Raymond J. Sterling 

 

http://www.sterlingattorneys.com/

